
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of Kansas City 
Power & Light Company for Approval to Make 
Certain Changes in its Charges for Electric 
Service to Implement its Regulatory Plan 
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)
)
)
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STAFF’S NOTICE REGARDING RECONCILIATION 
 

Comes now the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and notifies the 

Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) and the parties that, because of the 

lateness in receiving information required to prepare a reconciliation of the parties’ cases, the 

Staff is not filing the reconciliation today as earlier anticipated.  The Staff will file the 

reconciliation as soon as practicable, and presently anticipates being able to do so Monday, 

November, 5, 2007. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        

/s/ Nathan Williams___________________ 
       Nathan Williams 

Deputy General Counsel  
 Missouri Bar No. 35512 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov  
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 2nd day of November 2007. 
 
 
 

/s/ Nathan Williams___________________ 
 


